
Good Afternoon Members, 

  
  
The employer has sent out an email regarding essential and non-essential employee status. I will be 

on a conference call with our staff rep Shelby Woodall regarding this issue and attending meetings in 
different division on this issue. I know many of you have questions and concerns pertaining to this 
matter. The union will contact all members regarding updated information as we receive it. Please 
continue to forward questions to our website email box local2696.com and will respond back to you. 
I know this is a difficult time for all of our bargaining members. But, your union leadership is working 
around the clock to resolve any concerns our bargaining members have. We value all your hard work 
during this crisis. 

  
  
Thank You, 
Vonda Johnson 
Afscme Local 2696 President 

March 18, 2020 

 


